
ARES MONTHLY MEETING 
February 3, 2015 

 
 The ARES monthly meeting was held on Tuesday, February 3,  
2015, at the Fleming Island Public Library, Fleming Island, Florida. 
 
 Adrian Gray, Clay County Emergency Coordinator, called the 
meeting to order and introductions were made. 
 
 State of ARES is no condition.  Everyone was informed that 
there would be an ARES meeting in Orlando at HAMCATION. 
 
 Upcoming events announced were the Gate River Run, the Run 
with Donna, the St. Johns River Cleanup, and the bikes races coming 
up in April. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
 
 Jim Winfrey, gave the treasurer’s report and the net worth as 
of 1/29/2015 is as follows:   
 
 Checking  324.49 
 Savings             601.70 
 TOTAL:             926.19 
 
 Jim stated there would be an upcoming expenditure due for 
incorporation expenses. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 Joe Bassett thanked the members who supported putting up 
the antenna at Pinewood Christian Academy.   
 
 Scott Roberts said the frequency to be used at the Orlando 
HAMCATION would be 146.505. 
 
  
 

 



 All members are reminded to submit their monthly reports in a 
timely manner. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS 
 
 The Angry Tortoise Run, March 1, 2015, will begin in Baldwin, 
FL.  A small group of volunteers, preferably with several new 
members, will be needed.  Please contact Scott Roberts if interested. 
 
 SILENT KEY 
 
 It is with sadness we pass along the news that Dudley Davis, a 
long time member, has passed away.   
 
 PROGRAM 
 
 Joe Bassett continued training with Tech Tips in order to 
provide new members with needed information to improve the 
quality of their signals and info on upkeep of antennas. 
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Kasey Tate 
Secretary 
  
 
  

 

 


